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Newsletter 
 

Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
 

Newsletter No. 188  11 January 2024 

What we’ve been doing 

2 January 2024    Lily Hill Park 
The task was to cut back rhododendron and remove bramble from a strip all around the car 
park (main North car park) and along the road frontage. 
 

The weather was wet, with steady but not heavy rain. 12 volunteers attended. 
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9 January 2024    Nightingale Triangle 
The tasks were: to spread wood chip along the paths,  
pulling out bramble, avoiding the area which seems to be a foxes earth. 
winching out Rhododendron ponticum stumps. 

making a fire to burn cut material, (our material and some material cut previously). 
 
The weather was rather cold with a chilly breeze. We had a good turnout of 22 volunteers. 
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Coming up next 

 

16 January 2024       Bucklers Forest 

Task: gorse cutting 

 

23 January 2024       Lily Hill Park 

Task: clearing vegetation; park in Running Horse car park 
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What’s on 

Binfield Environment Group 

Work party in Silver Jubilee Field 

Saturday 20 January 2024   10:00 to 13:00 

Come and join us to help get Silver Jubilee Field ready for spring. Meet in the Wicks Green 

car park (off Stevenson Drive) or join us in the south-east corner of Silver Jubilee Field. It is 

likely to be muddy so please wear suitable shoes and bring gardening gloves if you have 

them. If the weather stays cold, then a hot drink may also be a good idea. 

 
Wildlife in Ascot 

 

Wildlife Quiz 
 

The Stag, Ascot High Street 

 
Monday 26 February 2024  Start 19:00 

 

Contact Malcolm Hawkes 
 

hawkes.ascotnest@gmail.com 
 
 

 

Conservation work 
 

Saturday 10 February 2024   09:30 - 12:30 
 

Conservation work at Allens Field - we will be planting a few saplings – if you have any 
native trees or hedging plants looking for a home do bring them along. We will also be 

creating some wood piles. 
 

Meet in the car park - off Liddell Way, South Ascot  SL5 9UZ here: 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/seRhoQSrTEsyqWw2A 
 
 
 

Contact Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
On-site mobile phone: 07986 707 448 

Programme enquiries telephone Trevor Scott on 01344 628 602 
or email: eddiescott999@yahoo.co.uk 

Produced by Roger Britt. Send any contributions/comments to rogerbritt@btinternet.com 

This Newsletter has been sent to you via a mailing list which contains your personal data, and which is managed in accordance 

with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). You may unsubscribe from the Newsletter at any time by sending an e-

mail with the word “unsubscribe” in the subject line to: rogerbritt@btinternet.com 
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